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[2019-206H] - Ethics Extension Request Approved
Res Ethics EMAIL ONLY <Res.Ethics@acu.edu.au>
Mon 24/05/2021 15:02
To:  Keong Yap <keong.yap@acu.edu.au>; Michelle Laving <michelle.laving@myacu.edu.au>

Dear Keong 
, 

Ethics Register Number : 2019-206H 
Project Title : Understanding the experiences of shame related to OCD intrusive thoughts 
Data Collection Date Extended : 30/06/2022 

Thank you for returning the Ethics Progress Report for your project. 

The Chair of the Human Research Ethics Committee has approved your request to extend the
project. The new expiry date for the project is the 30/06/2022. 

We wish you well in this ongoing project. 

Kind regards, 
Res Ethics EMAIL ONLY  

Research Ethics & Integrity Officer | Research Services | Office of the Deputy Vice-Chancellor
(Research) 
on behalf of ACU HREC Chair, Assoc Prof. Michael Baker 
Australian Catholic University 
T: 02 9739 2646 E: res.ethics@acu.edu.au 
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